YEAR SIX NEWSLETTER - SPRING A

Welcome to 2022! We're in the final calendar year of primary school, so we’re going to make every second count!

. ) ) Our current RE topic is all about the Bible, who wrote it
In maths, we will be developing our understanding of

. ) ) . and what it can teach Christians.
shapes and statistics. We will also be introducing

5 PILLARS OF ISLAM i

algebra! Once again, quick recall of times table facts

will be essential!

We will also be exploring the Muslim faith of Islam and

the importance of the Five Pillars.

PE is every Friday. Pupils will be learning and

) i ) In music, pupils will be developing their singing and
developing ball skills and team work by playing

performance skills.

basketball.
In French, pupils will continue to develop their This half term’s Science is all about light and how the
vocabulary about clothing, creating more advanced €ye sees.

sentences to express opinions.
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In computing, pupils will be designing, creating and

evaluating their own webpages.

Our writing focuses this half term are flashbacks and
reports. We will be reading a range of texts in these

genres and continuing to read our class text.

It is essential that pupils bring their reading book into
school every day so that they can read with an adult
throughout the week. They should also reading to an
adult at home 2 or 3 times a week to check that they

are understanding the texts.

In geography, we will be learning about the United
States of America. We will find out about it's physical

landmarks as well as the way canyons are formed
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Pupils will be exploring the term ‘healthy eating’ in their
DT lessons this half term and will also develop their

cookery skills.






